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www.bsnteamsports.com

 
Order 8/18 to 9/4

No orders will be accepted after the deadline.

MTS Customer Support - ref # 6214914
 1-800-749-3813 | myteamshop@bsnsports.com

 Team Coordinator Dori Panthofer dpanthofer@prairieschool.com
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UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
SEPTEMBER

4
THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL

THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL

$14.00 GILDAN
SOFTSTYLE T-
SHIRT

$14.00 Youth 5.3 oz.
Heavy Cotton
Long-Slv Tee

YouthYouth
Available in 4 other
colors.

$18.00 SIDELINE
BEANIE $28.00 FLEECE & POLY

TRAVEL
BLANKET

$58.00 Holloway 3D
Regulate Pullover
Available in 2 other
colors.

$32.00 YOUTH TAPERED
LEG PANT $32.00 LADIES

TAPERED LEG
PANT
Available in 1 other
color.

$32.00 TAPERED LEG
PANT
Available in 1 other
color.

$38.00 Augusta Youth
Tour De Force
Jacket

$38.00 LADIES TOUR DE
FORCE JACKET
Available in 1 other
color.
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4
THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL

THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL

$38.00 Augusta Tour De
Force Jacket $14.00 YOUTH

SOFTSTYLE T-
SHIRT

$14.00 GILDAN
SOFTSTYLE T-
SHIRT

$18.00 BSN SPORTS
Youth Phenom SS
Tee

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$18.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$14.00 Gildan 5.3 Oz
Heavy Cotton
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$14.00 YOUTH
SOFTSTYLE T-
SHIRT

$28.00 Russell Athletic
Fleece Crew
Sweatshirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$30.00 Russell Athletic
Youth Fleece
Pullover Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$30.00 Russell Athletic
Fleece Pullover
Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.
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UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
SEPTEMBER

4
THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL

THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL

$18.00 BSN SPORTS
Youth Phenom SS
Tee

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$18.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$14.00 Youth 5.3 oz.
Heavy Cotton
Long-Slv Tee

YouthYouth
Available in 4 other
colors.

$14.00 Gildan 5.3 Oz
Heavy Cotton
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$28.00 Champion
Double Dry
Fleece Crew
Available in 2 other
colors.

$28.00 Champion Youth
Double Dry Fleece
Crew

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$45.00 Nike Youth Club
Pullover Fleece
Hoodie

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$45.00 Nike Women's
Club Pullover
Fleece Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$45.00 Nike Club Fleece
Hoody
Available in 2 other
colors.

$32.00 Holloway Banner
Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.
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THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL

THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL

$32.00 Holloway Youth
Banner Hoodie

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.

$19.00 Nike L91
Adjustable Cap
Available in 2 other
colors.
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